
May 2, 2013 
 
RE: Annual Report for the Food Advisory Committee 2012-2013  
 
To Whom This May Concern: 
 
Please find the Food Advisory Committee's meeting minutes 
posted here: 
 
http://www.kennesawstatedining.com/community/index.html 
 
Please note: There were no meetings held in August or 
December 2012. 
 
Regards, 
Jenifer 
 
 
Jenifer Duggan 
Associate Director, Culinary & Hospitality Services 


